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October Meeting 

 

  Our next meeting will be on Saturday, October 23, at 
4:30 p.m. in the Robert L. Annis Playhouse at the 
Westminster Conservatory (formerly, the Westminster 
Choir College). The Conservatory is located near 
downtown Princeton and can be reached by Route 206 
from most locations. We require attendees to be fully 
vaccinated, and masks will be required while inside. 
We’ll send a reminder, directions, and a request for 

program information a few days before the meeting. ♩ 

Upcoming Concerts 
PHILADELPHIA CLASSICAL GUITAR SOCIETY  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Concert with Jorge Caballero 

Sunday, October 10, 2021, 3:00 PM EDT  

More Information:  

https://www.phillyguitar.org/events/#!event/2021/10/10/

jorge-caballero 

 

 

♩ 

  Looking ahead, we’re scheduled to meet at 
Westminster on the third Sunday of each month 
through December. The Playhouse has excellent 
acoustics and ample space for social distancing, and 
we’re very grateful to Mark Johnstone and Ryder 
University for making it available to us.   
  Traditionally, we have rotated meeting locations, and 
we realize that some members, particularly in the 
northeastern part of the state, would prefer a location 
closer to their homes. At this time, however, we do not 
have any other venue with adequate space for social 
distancing (i.e., more than can be found in most private 
homes). Nonetheless, we hope you will stay involved, 
even if it means a somewhat longer drive, and that 
some of our more northern venues will become 
practical again in 2022. And we’re always happy to 
hear from new volunteer meeting hosts. ♩ 

https://www.phillyguitar.org/events/%23!event/2021/10/10/jorge-caballero
https://www.phillyguitar.org/events/%23!event/2021/10/10/jorge-caballero
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September Meeting 

Photos (mostly) by Jeffrey Wilt  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 ♩ 

 

Jeffery Wilt 

Florio Nelson Guitar Duo 

Gad Berger 
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Web Site Updates 
 

Nikos Karavias has been added to our 
Teacher Directory: 

“I am a qualified classical guitar teacher from 
Greece. I studied with Professor Costas Cotsiolis 
in the Athens Conservatory in Greece, and I have 
a Bachelor and Master's degree in performance 
from the Mozarteum University of Salzburg in 
Austria. I have more than ten years teaching 
experience both in music schools and privately, 
online and in person. I teach in English, Greek 
and German. I also teach Greek folk instruments 
such as the bouzouki and lute.” 

https://njguitarsociety.org/teacher-directory/ 

 

Pele-Mele Works has been added to our 
“Other Guitar Links” Listing: 
 
“I created a diagram I call “The Circle of Notes” 
designed to facilitate the analysis and comparison 
of various music entities, such as chords and 
chord progressions. It is suitable for all 
instruments. The diagram is available in notebook 
form in the MUSIC PAPER series. You can learn 
more on how to use the diagram in the “how-to 
guide” at pelemeleworks.com ” 
 

https://njguitarsociety.org/guitar-links/ 

 

♩ 
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https://njguitarsociety.org/teacher-directory/
https://pelemeleworks.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b9042073cad590c090b51db9&id=366200fcda&e=d6a8e765e7
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